Staff Notes Agenda Item 8
In front of you today is the engagement letter, provided by EPS, for the Mission Trace project. Should the board choose to move forward, I will start working on the retainer agreement (with the input from Commissioners Feffer and Brian Olson from the finance task-force). The board approved moving forward with next steps on the mission trace URA project at our September 23rd meeting.
